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December 5, 2018 

  

Ronda Kippen 

Weber County Principal Planner 

2380 Washington Blvd 

Ogden, UT 84401 

  

 

RE:  Summit Eden Phase 1B Amendment 2 

Request to close project 

 

Ms. Kippen- 

 

I have recently discussed this project with Steve Collier of Weber County Surveying.  He 

explained that this plat amendment is not necessary in order to record the Overlook phases that 

overlap into Phase 1B.  The Overlook plats themselves can amend Phase 1B by themselves as 

long as we make reference on the Overlook that it is also amending a portion of Phase 1B. 

 

Therefore, we would like to close this project as it is no longer necessary to pursue. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need any further information.  Thank you for 

your continued help and support on this project! 

 

Sincerely, 

                         

 

 

Rick Everson 

Authorized Project Representative 

801-897-4880 

 


